
MEDIA ALERT 
 

DATE: 11 NOVEMBER 2021 
 

 
Kind Regards  
 

Tiny Ramatseba  
 

 
TRAFFIC DELAYS 
  

Residents are advised of the ongoing construction in Boundary and Billy Maritz streets 
which is currently underway. Please note that the construction will result in traffic delays 

and is expected to last until the 05th of February 2021. Motorists are advised to make 
use of alternative streets and will further be advised on new developments. 
 

-End- 


